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Monday 5th February 2024 

 

Year 5 - Art Bytes competition 2024 

 

Dear Parents and carers 

 

In Year 5, we have been given a fantastic opportunity to publish our artwork in a national art competition called Art 

Bytes. This is a bespoke virtual gallery to give children the opportunity to see their work published online. After a 

shortlisting panel and an online vote, the winning artist from each school will see their work displayed in the virtual 

gallery on the website. Each child will submit one piece of artwork that will be photographed and uploaded onto the 

portfolio page of the Art Bytes website.  

In June, the National and Regional winners are announced where certificates and prizes are given and the virtual 

gallery goes live. The event is streamed online so the whole school can watch.  

 

If you would like your child to take part in the competition, please can you complete the parent reply on ParentPay by 

Friday 9th February.  

 

Mrs Howells 

Assistant Head and Year 5 Teacher  

 


